
 

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF PUSLINCH 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Fox Run Park 
 
You are invited to attend a Public Meeting on July 22, 2019, as the Township of Puslinch 
is presenting a concept plan for the proposed accessible waling trail at Fox Run Park. 

 
Map 

 
 
Your attendance and comments at this meeting are welcome.  It is your opportunity to 
express your opinion on the concept plan.  
 
You can visit the Township’s Website at www.puslinch.ca 
 
Date:   Monday, July 22, 2019  
Time:  6:30 p.m.  
Place:  Puslinch Community Centre, 23 Brock Road South, Puslinch, ON 
 
Unable to attend: 
 
If you are unable to attend on June 18, 2018 please contact Karen Landry CAO/Clerk at  
(519) 763-1226 ext. 214 between June 19 and June 26, 2018 to make arrangements to 
obtain the “Survey and Comment Form” provided at the Open House.  


